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THIS WEEKTHIS WEEK
SMORP
John 11:17-27 
The King’s Power Over Death

Sherwood Nursery
The nursery kids will be dismissed at the
same time as the Sherwood kids. Please
contact Georgina Vardy if you have any
questions. 

Sherwood Kids
Sherwood Kids every Sunday morning.
Please speak to Jen Filsinger If you have any
questions.
 kids@nazpei.com

Sherwood Youth
Thursday -  @ Sherwood 6:15-8:30
youth@nazpei.com

Sherwood Young Adults 
Tuesday 6:30-8:30 in the Youth Loft

The Cafe
Every Sunday Morning 9:00 - 9:45

Prayer
Wednesday 6pm in the Fellowship Hall 
Sunday Morning 9:35 in Multi Purpose room

Upcoming Events 
Membership Class March 30th
Quick Tellers meeting March 30th
after service 
Baptism class April 6th
Ladies Getaway April 25-27th 

Those who are registered and pay
by March 30th you will be entered
into a draw for door prizes. All other
registrations are due April 13th. Any
questions please contact Christa
Harding. 

Please remember we are a scent free building

REV. BRAD SILLIKER - LEAD PASTOR
PASTORBRADLEY@NAZPEI.COM
REV. REANNE FILSINGER – WORSHIP ARTS PASTOR
PASTORREANNE@NAZPEI.COM
REV. SCOTT MACLEOD – DISCIPLESHIP PASTOR
PASTORSCOTT@NAZPEI.COM
REV. NADINE FILSINGER – TRAINING & EQUIPPING PASTOR
PASTORNADINE@NAZPEI.COM
MANDY SILLIKER - EXECUTIVE ADMINISTRATOR
OFFICE@NAZPEI.COM 

 

Sherwood Church of the Nazarene
40 Woodlawn Dr. Charlottetown, PE C1A 6K9

902-368-8484 www.nazpei.com
office@nazpei.com 

Joke Time!
What did the tree say when it first saw

Spring?
What a re-leaf!
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